
Friendsofsouthboroughprimary@outlook.com 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

The Friends of South Borough are very pleased to announce the return of the SUMMER FETE on 

Saturday 25th June 1-4pm. 

 

For many of our school community this will be the first summer fete at South Borough you have been able 

to attend, but those who have been to previous ones will tell you it is lots of fun. 

 

The FOSB committee of volunteers have been working behind the scenes organizing lots of fun things for 

you all to enjoy on the day. These include  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So for this to be a successful event we are looking for help from our school community—teachers, pupils, 

parents, grandparents everyone. 

 Assault course & tyre drag  for children 

and adults 

 Soak the teacher—which teachers will it 

be?? 

 Beat the goalie 

 Hook a duck 

 Tombola 

 Barrow of booze 

 Teddy tombola 

 Cakes and soft drinks stall 

 Craft activity stall 

 Facepainting 

 Lucky dip 

 more to follow ……... 



Please bring your donations to the office 

on the weeks indicated below. 

Bottles (wine, spirts, soft drinks etc) and Tombola prizes 

Teddies and Soft toys 

Cakes and baked goods 

FOSB are looking for people who could 

help on the lead up to the Fete * 

Sorting out 

Donations 

ready for Tombola 

Help get games 
ready for the day 

And lots more …… 

* If you would like to help out please email friendsofsouthboroughprimary@outlook.com 

The Fete can only happen with your help 

on the day * 

Are you in Year 6? 

Come and help out 
on a stall. 

Looking for people 
to help set up in the 

morning. 

Could you spare an 
hour to help man a 

stall? 


